
Dated: - 08th April, 2020 

 

Corrigendum 

 

Because of the coronavirus threat (COVID-19) the date of the interview 

for the post of SNCU Data Manager is postponed till further notice. The 

venue for the interview will remain same. 

 

 

Thanking you 

 

 

 

Dr. Atul Jindal 

Associate Professor, 

Department of Pediatrics, 

AIIMS, Raipur, C.G. 
 

 

 


